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From:
Sent: 03 March 2024 16:01
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I write with regard to the variation of the existing licence for Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor Ilfracombe, 
N.Devon. EX34 9SR. 

Application reference 057749. 

 

This hotel is an extremely well known establishment in our local area, and has never suffered from conflict 
from neighbouring homes. The noise levels from music played during weddings is always kept to a reasonable 
level, and I have never heard of any complaints from locals or visitors to the area.  

The application to have a bar outside, is purely to enable wedding and other guests of the hotel to be able to 
purchase their drinks without a steep walk back to the main part of the hotel from the wedding venue. 

These seem to me to be very reasonable requests, which would not impact in any way on the neighbouring 
properties or the local area, so I would like to support their application.  

 

Kind regards, 

Debbie Richardson-Sandell  

 Rews Close  

Combe Martin 

N.Devon 

EX34 0DW 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


